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Hovembor 29th, 
1 9 3 0 .

I am delighted with the success of 
our hookey team and I most heartily congratulate 
you as oonoh and all the team for the splendid record 
already achieved and the credit you are bringing to 
the University.

I am leaving next Friday for India 
and shall not see any games this winter, but I shall 
often think of you and hope that the success continues.

tOmembo r me kindly to the team, and 
with all good wishes, I am,

Ever youro faithfully,

Dr. R. B. Bell,
1224 ;; t. Oathorine St. ' ©st, 
Montreal, P. •}.
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